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A resolution recommending to the Sound Transit Board of Directors that the project to be built for the Tacoma
Link Expansion be the alignment and stations examined in the Environmental Evaluation completed by
Sound Transit in June 2015 and as approved by the Federal Transit Administration.
[Alisa O’Hanlon, Government Relations Coordinator;
Kurtis D. Kingsolver, P.E., Director, Public Works]

File #: RES39255, Version: 2

City of Tacoma Printed on 5/11/2017Page 1 of 1

powered by Legistar™

http://www.legistar.com/

